
Notice of CPRA Request for 2016 Retiree Data 
Posted June 29, 2017 

 

The Plan recently received a California Public Records Act request for Water & Power 
Employees’ Retirement Plan compensation data from the organization Transparent 
California for calendar year 2016. As a public entity, we are required by law to make the 
information available. This information includes retiree benefit payments and does not 
include amounts payable for Additional Annuities. 

 


